Reception Homework

This week we have been settling in to our new classroom, getting to know our friends and grown ups and learning the school routine. We are so proud of our Reception Wrens!
Each week we will send home a maths game based on the work we have done in the week and your child’s phonics folder with the sounds we have learned so far. I will also put that weeks activities on our class page on the school website.
These activities are play based and are designed to be done together rather than your child sitting down and doing  ‘work’
We would love photos of your child playing the games or any other wow moments or news from home you wish to share.
I will send the folders out on a Friday, if they can be returned on the Wedenesday  that would be much appreciated.
Any queries or questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.
Many thanks,
Sam

Week one

Phonics- s a t p -please see folder for activities
Maths- subitising to 3 When subitising, children can say how many there are in a small group of objects by ‘just seeing’ and knowing straightaway without needing to count. 
The activities this week provide opportunities for children to: 
· represent the number in a given set using different objects – e.g. showing the same number on their fingers
· name quantities with number words, (e.g. “I can see 3.”)
· match sets to numerals
· make their own arrangements that can be subitised.

· When tidying up, use number words to indicate given objects, e.g. Please can you pick up those 2 cars and put them away?
· When in their environment, encourage the children to use number words and to notice quantities of real-life objects, e.g. 3 bikes in the shed, 2 footballs to put away, 3 apples in the bowl






